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2nd February 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents 
  
Proposed demonstration at County Hall, Thursday 4th February 2016 
  
I have had some absence requests from parents, asking that pupils be allowed to 
attend the anti-closure demonstration on Thursday. As a school we cannot condone 
or authorise a pupil absence for this demonstration and it is in the pupils interests 
to be in school all day, being taught by their teachers and not to suffer any 
interruptions in their learning. 
  
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

  
MRS A M GIBSON 
Acting Headteacher 
  
  
 


